Joseph Skelly

From: fra Feigenbaum <iradeb4@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 2, 2021 7:31 PM

To: Joseph Skelly

Subject: Re: Beh Alom Cemetery Association, inc.

He called me. And I spoke to him
Wewere very clear
Thank you

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

On Friday, October 1, 2021, 7:49 PM, Joseph Skelly <Joseph.Skelly@newbritainct.gov> wrote:

Thanks Ira. Did you send the same email to the guy from ARX?
Sent from my iPad

On Oct 1, 2021, at 9:30 AM, Ira Feigenbaum <iradeb4{@yahoo,com> wrote:

Joe

Beth Alom Cemetery Association Inc. has interest in placing a tower. We own two vacant lots
across the street on 65 & 73 Allen street that can be part of our discussion.. We have also been
contacted by a second company who has interest. The Board is a volunteer group and will call a
meeting once we have more information provide by both companies. Please let us know what
will be the City of New Britains role in this process.

Thank you

Ira
Beth Alosm Cemetery Association Inc.

Ira Feigenbaum
860-922-7070



